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Max Shierlaw 

Email: fyi-request-19578-83535327@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

 

Tēnā koe Max, 

 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) – Response – OIA2022060301 

 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) regarding complaints of bullying 

or any other behaviour received against Board member Josh Briggs, which was received by Hutt Valley 

District Health Board (Hutt Valley DHB) on 03 June 2022. You requested the following information: 

 

“Please forward me copies of all complaints of bullying or any other behaviour received against 

Board member Josh Briggs” 

 

Our response to your request is outlined below. 

 

Response 

 

Your request is refused under section 18(e) of the Act, as no information is held by the DHB that is in the 

scope of the request. 

 

I trust this information fulfils your request. You have the right, under section 28 of the OIA, to seek an 

investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is 

available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or you can free phone 0800 802 602. 

 

Nāku ite noa, nā 

 

 

 

 

Fionnagh Dougan 
Āpiha Whakahaere Mātāmua | Chief Executive  

Ūpoko ki te uru Hauora | Capital & Coast and Hutt Valley District Health Boards 
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